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My Fellow Leaders,

The Ohio Valley Educational Service Center is pleased to announce our 2020
Substitute Orientation Conference: Restarting with Excellence will be held on
Wednesday, August 19th. Substitutes will have the opportunity to receive training
in reopening procedures, classroom management, the Licensure Code of |
Professional Conduct, school procedures, lesson planning, mental health, and
much more! Other highlights include licensure support, COVID-19 guidance, and
the opportunity to learn from topic experts in small groups. We even have door
prizes.

Substitutes may register for either the morning or afternoon session by clicking on
the registration link. $50 will be paid to substitutes registered with OVESC districts
and potential substitutes will be given licensure support.

We look forward to helping your team of substitutes get off to an excellent start!
Please do not hesitate to contact me at brad.lanier@ovesc.org or (513) 646-5475
if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Brad Lanier
Director of Teaching & Learning
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